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Nomination note 
Paris, May 15, 2024 
 

Continuity | Collaboration | Conviction 

idiCo announces the arrival of Sacha Talmon as Partner in the Lower-Mid Cap team 
 
 
 
Paris, May 15, 2024 - idiCo, an asset management company serving French SMEs and ETIs, is bolstering its 
Lower-Mid Cap team with the recruitment of Sacha Talmon as Associate Director. 
 
The Lower-Mid Cap activity supports SMEs and ETIs mainly in France and Europe in three sectors: 
Healthcare, B2B Services and Technologies. The idiCo Croissance 5 fund, currently in the process of being 
raised, has already made 4 investments and 4 acquisitions. Alongside Stéphane Roussilhe, Sacha Talmon 
will be in charge of the 9-strong Lower Mid Cap team. 
 
“We are delighted to welcome Sacha to the team. He shares the same conviction that drives us in our day-
to-day work: no performance without sustainability! As a pioneer of impact investing in France, his 
knowledge of ESG-related issues is a considerable asset for idiCo,” says Benjamin Arm, CEO of idiCo. 
 
“Convinced that a company that does not adopt a sustainable approach is jeopardizing its survival, I have 
found a team at idiCo that shares my investment vision 100%. I'm delighted to be joining this young 
management company and its seasoned team, as part of a long-term project in a market that offers real 
development prospects", says Sacha Talmon, Managing Partner at idiCo. 
 
Biography  
Sacha Talmon began his career in London in 2000, first in M&A at Credit Suisse First Boston, then at Bank 
of America. In 2006, he helped set up a hedge fund dedicated to special situations. He then joined the Fonds 
Stratégique d'Investissement - now Bpifrance - as Investment Director in 2010, before joining CDC 
International Capital in 2014, as Associate Director and member of the Executive Committee. Since 2019, 
Sacha has been Associate Director of Weinberg Capital Partners, where he co-led the Impact expertise. 
  
Sacha is a graduate of INSEAD and Paris-Dauphine University. He has been supporting the management 
of ChooseMyCompany, a certified B-Corp mission-driven company (HappyIndex®AtWork, WeImpact®, 
HappyTrainees®, HappyClients®, HappyCandidates® and HappySuppliers® labels) for almost 15 years. 
 
 
About idiCo 
Derived from Omnes Capital's investment activity, idiCo is a major player in private equity and private debt 
in the small to lower-mid cap segment, authorized by the French Financial Markets Authority, and a 
subsidiary of the IDI Group.  

idiCo invests in French SMEs and mid-sized companies through minority and majority equity stakes or bond 
financing to support them in responsible value creation through 3 main strategies: lower-mid cap, small cap, 
and private debt.  

idiCo manages nearly €1 billion in assets spread across 31 portfolio investments and has supported over 110 
companies in recent years. The management company operates primarily in the healthcare, B2B services, 
technology, and industry sectors. 
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